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But the angel said to them, “Do not be afraid. I bring you good news  

that will cause great joy for all the people”  
Luke 2:10 

 

 Reversible Advent Calendar 

Thank you for your support with your generous donations. From Monday 16th 

December we will be collecting packets- packets of soup/ pasta etc. All donations 

are greatly received.  

 Theatre visit 

Aladdin and Treasure Island proved to be huge hits for all the children and the staff that 

accompanied the children! They really were both great shows!  

 Christmas bingo  

A super evening, once again, with a great turn out despite the shocking weather. Huge 

thanks to the staff and members of the PTFA who organised the event. Thank you too to our 

families and friends for all your support.  

 Posada 

Our ‘Travelling Posada’ continues to make its journey 

around our classes. Thank you for sharing this journey 

with your children. 

 Staffing update  

On Friday 20th December we sadly say good bye to Miss 

Stanton. She has been part of Coppull St John’s for 14 

years. She will be missed very much by all the school community, and I know has welcomed 

the privilege of working with children at the start of their school journey. If you would like to 

make a contribution to Miss Stanton’s leaving gift please put in an envelope marked ‘private 

and confidential’ for Mrs Abram.  

 

Events taking place next week…..  

The Choir are singing at Springfield Nursing home on Monday 16th December at 2pm. – 

Please return consent slips. 



 

 

  

 

 ‘Everyone Loves a Baby’ 

KS 1 performance is taking place on Wednesday 18th December at 10.30am 

and 6pm. Any available extra ticket requests will be sent home on Monday.  

 

 Christmas Carol Service 

The Carol service will take place in church on Thursday 19th December. All 

children to meet in church at 9am Children can wear their Christmas jumpers in 

exchange for a donation to ‘Save the Children’. This will be collected via the 

online School Money system. Suggested donation of £1 per pupil. 

Families and friends are welcome to join us at the Carol Service. Any help in walking the 

children back to school would be much appreciated. It is also Christmas lunch day too!  

 

 Christmas Parties 

Christmas party day is Friday 20th December. Children can come to school in their party 

clothes. We are hoping that Santa finds time in his busy schedule to visit us.  

 

End of term  

 

All after school activity clubs and music tuition have finished now until the New 

Year. 

 
A reminder that on Friday 20th December School closes at 2pm for the end of the Autumn 

term. There will not be any after school club this day. 

School Reopens on Monday 6th January 2020 at 8.55am.  

 

Wishing you Joy and Peace this Christmas time, from all the 

Children, Staff and Governors of Coppull St John’s. 

 


